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The Principle of Tithing 

God makes an incredible promise to those who give to His work. He 

will “open for you the windows of Heaven and pour out for you such 

blessing that there will not be room enough to receive it.”  

(Malachi 3:10–11) 

Testimonials continue from our Redeemer family.  Please share in the joy 

they have found in giving.  Tracy and Joe Butchko share their story.  It is 

found on the Redeemer website – www.corsc.org.    Consider their words 

as you pray, plan, and contemplate your pledge for 2021. 

Stewardship Celebration Sunday is November 18, 2020. 

 

 

Your Stewardship Committee,  

   Debbie Bauer (Vestry), Tracy Butchko, Joe Butchko  
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